
News story: Events: Groceries Code
Adjudicator
Date Event Start time What’s happening Other information 8 April Natural &
Organic Products Europe at ExCel, London. 2 pm Your chance to understand the
Groceries Supply Code of Practice (the Code). In 45 minutes Christine will
explain how the Code can benefit you as a supplier, when to speak up and the
progress the GCA has secured so far. Afterwards Christine and the team will
be walking the event floor. Have a look at the event programme. 10 April Farm
Shop & Deli Show at the NEC, Birmingham. 9.30 am Take 30 minutes out of your
day to come and listen to Christine’s presentation to understand your rights
as a supplier and find out how the Code protects you. Afterwards Christine
and the team will be walking the show floor. Review the show programme. 25
April GCA Webinar hosted by University of East Anglia. 2 pm Join Christine
for a 45 minute presentation followed by a Q&A as she talks about her role as
the Groceries Code Adjudicator and how she has brought change to the
groceries sector and tackled deep-rooted systemic problems through her work
with both retailers and suppliers. To join, please email Sophie Barnard at
Sophie.Barnard@uea.ac.uk. 24 June GCA Annual Conference at Church House,
London. 10 am Christine will present her annual report and her priorities for
the coming 12 months. YouGov will announce the results of the GCA’s annual
survey and Christine or a member of her team will be available for 1-2-1’s
with direct suppliers. You can register for the conference now.
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